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Comments: I have lived in the Montrose/Ridgway area since the early '90's. Blue lakes visitation has exploded in

recent years. Unfortunately, resource damage and overcrowding have significantly degraded the visitor

experience. I support the concept of a permit system for both overnight camping and day use. However, I'd like to

see the permit cost kept to a minimum. I've seen such permit systems in Oregon function with a $3-5 fee. That

way, the permit system doesn't function as an economic filter, favoring those with higher incomes. Thanks for

your consideration in this matter. 


